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Matt Kelly 6th Grade Center 

Dear Parents, 
Matt Kelly Sixth Grade Center has again 

provided a well rounded educational exper- 
ience for its students. Throughout the year 
the social studies classes have studied people 
and their cultures. 

As an extra activity several classes have 

sponsored international food days. On these 

days students and parents are able to part- 
icipate in the learning process by sharing a 

part of their culture. 
During the fall quarter Ms. Hodges and 

Ms. Leggett, found that special projects take 

a lot of will power. This quarter Mr. Ship- 
man and Ms. Mortillaro have been experienc- 
ing the same. Parents, students, and teachers 
have enjoyed the success of these projects, 
so we feel it was worth it. 

Gosh we are going to be in the paper! Rick- 
ey Henry, Derryl Smith, Anthony Modugno,# 
Tira King, Charles Ottey, Teacher Mr. Lauer. 

Ricky Henry and Charles Ottey feeling sad 
because school is out. 
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A break during Career Day, left to right: 
Lonnie Wilkes, Anthony Modvaud, Tim King, 
Derryl Smith, Keithan Means and Troy Keich- 
art. 

Happy, Eager, Dedicated we are not. Carol 
Ann Wittig & Kevin Scott. 

We are aware that when this issue come out 

school will be over but we still wish our 

teacher Mrs. Farr a good restful summer! 
Troy Reichart, Derze Smith, Lonnie Wilkes 
Keithan Meous, Charles Essex, Cynthia Jones 
Walter NanDusen, Anthony Modugure, Jackie 
Robher, Susan Bethel, Wanda Fitzpatrick. 

BOY’S DAY-George Okinake, Tomiyasu Ele- | 
mentary School student, shows Celese Coles 
and Scott McDonnell a Japanese figurine from 
the school’s “Boy’s Day’’ display. In Japan, 
“Boy’s Day’’ is a traditional holiday cele- 
brated on May 5th. 

DUAL PRESENTATION-Students of Marion E. 
Cahlan Elementary School received two pre- 
sentations during a recent visit by Cahlan's 
son and daughter-in-law. John F. Cahlan pre- 
sents Nevada Governor's Plaque to studentr 
Wallace Yarrington, while Florence Jones 
Cahlan presents two-volume book-set entitled., 
"Water—A History of Las Vegas," to student 
Cathine Taber. The plaque, which bears 
nictures of all Nevada Governors and the 
State Seal, is the handywork of the great- 
granddaughter of the school's namesake. 

Walter V Long 

Third grade students in Mr. David Grant’s 
class at Walter V. Long Elementary School 
recently commemorated Arbor Day by planting 
several trees at their new school which they 
moved into in mid-February. 

This unit of study was corella ted with social 
studies and science. Pictured from left to 
right are Ivie Moats, Brian Thomas, Mr. 
Grant, and Rodney Brown. 

Jim Bridger Jr High 

ikack CHAMPIONS The Jim Bridger Junior High School eighth grade girls track 
team won the Clark County Championship for 1978. Front row (left to right), Barbara 
Lake, Elaine Eubanks, Demetris Moore, Zina 
Taylor, Paula Woods and Frankie Wilson. 
Back row (left to right). Coach Mike O’Dea,, 
Val Thrower, Sonja McDaniels, Donna Heath, Chris Basped and Mary Godall. 


